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I'm a flyfisher and our rivers and the water in them and the wildlife they support and the ODFW are all very
important to me. Nature is our heritage in Oregon. Please protect it, for now and forever.

Every year | buy a fishing license, knowing that the dwindling number of people fishing and hunting is not enough
to support and protect our environment. Please let the rest of Oregonians help fund the animals, the birds, the
forest...our home!

Please!

Thank you,

Kathleen Schroeder

Sent from my iPhone
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